
A message from our principal
Dear Charger Families,
We are thrilled to share some exciting updates about our students’ attendance achievements this
year! At Overbrook Attendance Center, we know that regular school attendance is key to academic



success, and this year, our students have been doing a fantastic job
tracking their attendance, both in the classroom and as a whole
school.
To recognize our students' efforts and commitment, we have
expanded our awards program to celebrate more ways that
students are showing up and improving! Here’s a breakdown of the
awards we're now offering:

1. Perfect Attendance Awards – For students who have
maintained perfect attendance throughout the quarter.

2. Positive Attendance Awards – New this year, this award
recognizes students who have attended school 95% or more of
the quarter. This allows us to honor students who have shown
great commitment to being in school consistently!

3. Improved Attendance Awards – This award celebrates students who have made noticeable
growth in their attendance. By focusing on improving their number of days attended from the
beginning of the quarter to the end, students are encouraged to make steady, positive changes
in their attendance habits.

We’re incredibly proud of all our students and the commitment they’re making each day. Please join
us in congratulating them for their hard work! Your support in helping students arrive at school on
time and ready to learn is essential to their success.

Thank you for being a part of the Overbrook Attendance Center community. Let’s keep up the great
work together and continue building excellent attendance habits!

Warm regards,
Lorle Bolt

Counselor's Corner
This month we worked on what bullying is and what can be done if a student feels like they have
been bullied. This is something that school's all over the nation participate in. Also, the end of
October is Red Ribbon Week. At the elementary level we focus on making healthy choices. We do
talk about safety when it comes to medicines, household chemicals and substances. This month
we will be discussing anger and what happens in our body and brain when we feel anger. This will
lead us into calming strategies to help when those warning signs pop up for anger.



Upcoming Dates:

11/1/24
Sign ups due for 2/3 Thanksgiving meal

11/4/24:
No School PD Day

11/5/24
Veteran's Day forms due to office

11/6/24
5:30pm SITE Council @ OAC

11/11/24
Veteran's Day Parade @ 1:45pm

11/15/23
6pm OAC Site Council

11/20/24



Second & Third grade Thanksgiving meal
These are approximate times as it will depend on number of patrons in attendance and how long it
takes to serve. See times below!

11/27/23 - 11/29/23
No School - Thanksgiving Break

Recess

If the temperature is 20 degrees or higher (temperature or wind chill) and the weather is not
inclement, students will ordinarily go outside for recess. Please remember to send a coat with
your child to school.

Harvesters

Harvesters BackSnacks are now being sent home with students. The BackSnack program provides
a weekly backpack filled with nutritious, child-friendly food for schoolchildren. If your child is
receiving a BackSnack and you prefer this to not continue please send a note with your child or
notify the front office. If you would like to take part in this program please email our school
counselor, Erin Metsker, emetsker@usd434.us

mailto:emetsker@usd434.us


Veteran's Day

Please notify the office if you would like to take part in our Veteran's Day parade. Use the provided
form below if you would like your child to ride with their Veteran. A change this year will be that we
ask that your Veteran pick up the child prior to the parade. If they will not be returning to school
please let the office know so that they can be signed out and take their items with them. Candy is
not needed!

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Overbrook students will be participating in a food drive to help local families have a Thanksgiving
meal. Our goal is to provide four families with a full holiday meal. If you would like to participate
please send listed items to school with your child. Thank you in advance.







BOE Goals and Action Steps

Please see attached paperwork for OAC's building goals and action steps. The Building Leadership
Team created these goals and action steps together. Then in their Professional Learning
Communities (PLC) their team leader took them through each of these steps and color coded how
the grade levels were achieving these steps. Green for complete, yellow for working on it, red for
not done. If you would like to see these as well they can be provided.

Lorle Bolt
Lorle is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


